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AWA/RAB         14th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to inform you that this year’s Sports Day will take place on Thursday 20th July 

within school, and all students will be expected to engage in some way. There will be a wide variety 

of activities to compete in. There are traditional sports day activities alongside lots of more modern 

and different activities including a competitive and fun tiered handball competition. 

Could you please ensure that your child arrives at school in their full Shenley PE kit, this includes 

sensible sports shoes as there will not be time provided to change. As students will be outside for 

the vast majority of the day we would encourage students to bring a water bottle and sunscreen 

with them. 

This will be a fantastic day with music running alongside the sports day to support all. 

In the event of the weather being really poor, a decision will be made whether to cancel the event, 

should this happen, a message will be sent and students will revert to their normal timetables. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Ward 

Assistant Headteacher 
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